UNITED STATES SENATE
Senator Tim Scott, South Carolina

March 10, 2015

Mr. Dean Hunt
105 Eva Drive
Ladson, SC 29456-4873

Dear Mr. Hunt,

I hope this finds you well. Thank you for taking the time to come by our
Veterans Jobs Fair to make the presentation on behalf of the USS John C.
Calhoun Veterans Association.

The plaque and hat will be proudly displayed in my office and I will
remember the former crew members of the John C. Calhoun for their
thoughtfulness. Your service to our country will never be forgotten.

I'm grateful to have such a caring and conscientious Constituent Services
Staff. It is one of my highest priorities to provide quality assistance to each
individual in South Carolina.

Again, I appreciate you taking the time to let me know of the excellent
customer service you received. If I can ever be of further assistance, please do
not hesitate to contact me or a member of my staff.

We are here to serve you.

Sincerely,

by

Tim Scott

United States Senator



